
 
 

 

High School & Sixth Form 

 
Cherry visits the science department 

 

Cherry, our very sociable school dog, pays regular visits to High School and has spent some 

time in the science department this week.  We can only host her when we are doing theory 

lessons as we wouldn’t want to burn her paws when doing practical work!  She is very well 

behaved in class and often spends time sleeping by the radiator while the pupils get on with 

their work. However, at certain times during the lesson we allow “cuddle time” which is 

beneficial to both Cherry and the pupils. 

When asked why they liked having Cherry in their lessons some of my Lower 4 chemists 

quoted: 

“I like having Cherry in the classroom because she is so cute and lovable and just wanders around 

causing no trouble” – Holly 

“I like having Cherry around the school because whenever I see her she makes me happy, and even if 

I’m having a bad day she can make it better with her cute tail wag” – Ruby 

“I like having Cherry in our chemistry lessons because she always puts a smile on my face when I see 

her and she makes me happy if I’m feeling sad” – Bailey 

“I like having Cherry in the class because it is always nice to have such a lovely dog to be around and 

she makes the class more enjoyable” – Shapur 

“I like having Cherry in my science lessons because I don’t have a dog so its really nice to have one to 

interact with. She’s also really cute and friendly” – Emily 

I think we can agree, that the pupils enjoy Cherry’s company and she would be welcomed back 

into my lessons in the future. 

Mrs Sophie King  


